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	Purpose/Objective:  The purpose of this proposed revision is to provide additional information to the preliminary draft new Report ITU-R M.[LED-EMI]. 

	
Abstract:  This document provides additional information to the preliminary draft new report which comprises a qualitative and quantitative assessment of the reported problem of LED lighting systems and other sources of unintended interference to radio receivers installed onboard vessels. It also provides technical guidance for the protection of shipborne radiocommunications and radionavigation systems.



